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November 1, 2004 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: In the Matter of Review of Unbundled Loop and Switching Rates and 

Review of the Deaveraged Zone Rate Structure 
Docket No. UT-023003 

 
TO THE PARTIES: 
 
On October 21, 2004, the Commission requested Verizon to provide copies of the 
ten CDs that comprise Exhibit No. 225 in this proceeding to the Commission and 
the parties.  Verizon has provided those CDs.  However, upon review, it appears 
that CDs Nos. 5 and 8 of that series are essentially blank. 
 
Verizon is requested to review the CDs and determine what was intended to 
appear on CDs Nos. 5 and 8.  Verizon is further requested to provide the 
information that was supposed to be on those disks to the Commission and the 
parties, or to indicate that the disks were intended to be blank. 
 
Verizon is requested to provide the information by Thursday, November 4, 2004. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
THEODORA M. MACE 
Administrative Law Judge 


